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5th May 2020  

  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  

Remove Residential Trip 29th June – 1st July 2020  
 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 virus, it is with regret that we have made the decision to cancel 

the Herm Residential Trip in June.    

 

We had booked to stay at the Seagull Campsite in their equipped 6-person tents.   Even if we have moved 

into subsequent phases of the lockdown process, we feel that six girls sharing a tent, from six different 

households, would not be prudent at this time.     

  

Thank you to those who paid a non-refundable deposit of £35, a portion of which was paid to Herm Island 

back in January.   As you may be aware from their announcement, they will not be making any 

refunds.   However, as their deposit was only a portion of the deposit amount paid, I will be arranging for 

a refund of the remaining balance.   This will be made in due course.   
 

As a Remove Pastoral team, we are disappointed that we are unable to celebrate the end of Remove as we 

planned and enjoy this time with the girls on a residential trip this year as we know that they would 

have benefited a great deal from this experience.  However, I am sure that they will have plenty of other 

opportunities to engage in a school trip at The Ladies’ College in the future.  
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email lcory@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

 Lou Cory 

Mrs Lou Cory  

Year Coordinator  
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